DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, D 0 20520

In reply, refer to Case No. 720743
September 15, 1977

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Route 12
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you. for your letter of September 12, 1977. 1 believe
that a misunderstanding has occurred. The material which

you received under cover of my letter of September 9 was for-
warded to the Department of State by the Air Force Office of
Special Investigations for our review, in connection with the
request that you made to the Air Force under the Freedom of
Ififormation Act,

The documents were released to you in the same form as we
received them from the Air Force, without any deletions being
made, 1 would suggest that any questioms that you may have
regarding omissions or deletions in these documents be addressed
to the Air Force.

Sincerely,

by S EEND 5 j)\ )

Deborah M. Odell
Freedom of Information Staff
Bureau of Public Affairs




